Zoning Board Minutes

Jan. 8, 2024

The regular meeting of the Chenoa Zoning Board of Appeals was held at City Hall at 6:30pm. Present were: Larry Leggett, Bobbi Ludwig, Mike Crisman, Keenan Wilson and Dan Boian.

Tonight we again discussed the use of shipping containers in Chenoa. We reviewed the proposed ordinance provided by the city attorney and are in agreement with all of it with the exception of Section 2 paragraph (a). This was amended for our review again- and we agreed that "Industrial" should be deleted on line 4 as this is addressed at the end of the paragraph. Larry has submitted this change to the attorney.

Mr. Zack Anderson attended our meeting tonight to see if we had any questions concerning the building permit for the proposed apartment building. The set-back question that we had has been addressed and he will be picking up his permit.

There being no further business we adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dan Boian